
APPENDIX 63 

Mr. K.W. Fitch, 
Chairman and Managing Director, 
Armour Pharmaceutical Company).b•, 
St. Leona House, 
St. Leonard's Road, 
Eastbourne, 
Sussex BN21 3YG 23rd May, 1983 

Dear Mr. Fitch, 

Thank you very much for your letter of 19th May and for the reassurance about 
Armour factor VIII concentrates. At the some time some of the Haemophilia Centre 
Directors are concerned that fractionates in the U.S.A. and elsewhere who use 
American source plasma may have stocks of concentrate prepared from plasma collected 
before h4orch 24th ,the date of the FDA revised recommendations. We are worried that 
if such material would be difficult to sell in the U.S.A. it may be preferentioly exported 
and I would be mast grateful if Armour could reassure me that such a policy would not 
be taken with regard to your own products. 

With all best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

i, 

A.L. Bloom 
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